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NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING TOWN CLERK

TOWN OF HATFIELD HETR AC

CONSERYATION COMMISSION

The Conservation Commission will conduct a public hearing in Town Hall, on April
20,2023, at 6:00 pm on a Notice of Intent under the Massachusetts Wetlands Protection
Act M.G.L. Chapter 131, Section 40, and the Hatfield Wetlands Protection By-law,
filed by Benson Mini Storage, LLC. The applicant is proposing a redevelopment plan
for property at 12 & 18 Elm Street, which includes construction of new self-storage
units, Complete application and site plan can be reviewed at Town Hall, room 106



